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Comments: I am a resident of the Village of Oak Creek who both drives along the roads in the project area and

hikes the Kel Fox Trail.

 

The proposal makes much sense to me.  It preserves the viewshed along Beaverflat Road and spares the Kel

Fox Trail from the considerable disruption that installing and maintaining an underground power line would entail.

The environmental assessment and its consideration of alternatives seems balanced, sound, and thoughtful in

every respect.

 

Good job!


